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10th September 2021  
 
 

Year 6 Study Guides  
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We are pleased to confirm that as in previous years, we are in the fortunate position of being able to fund 
study guides and workbooks for English and Mathematics to support your child’s learning.  
 
To support their studies, your child will receive a copy of a study guide and question book in both English and 
Mathematics.  Both will be used alongside class materials to support your child’s work and the children will 
generally be set work from the question book to complete as homework and as such, these may be written in. 
Homework will generally be set on a Thursday and due to be returned on a Tuesday; it is important children 
keep to this schedule as we often discuss tasks together in class when they are handed in. Page reminders will 
be posted on google classroom. If there is any deviation from this schedule, your child will be informed and a 
reminder posted online accordingly.  
 
The study guides will be used like a textbook by your child to aid their independent studies and support them. 
We would like your child to bring the study guides (not question books) into school each day and returned to 
the school in good condition at the end of the academic year so it may be used again next year.   
 
We would like to remind you that if your child has difficulty completing the work set, to speak to us in a timely 
manner so we can best support them, as it is often difficult to give support on a task on the day it is set!  
 
Please click here to complete the acknowledgement. We would like to thank you in advance for your support in 
this matter; by working together, we can give your children the best opportunity to succeed.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

Miss Dienel and Mr Marshall   
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